The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths
Chairman: Mr John O’Hara QC

Ms Wendy Beggs Your Ref: |
Directorate of Legal Services

2 Franklin Street Our Ref: BPC-0052-11 |
BELFAST

BT2 8DQ Date: 17" November 2011

Dear Ms Beggs,
Re: Investigation into the death of Adam Strain ‘
| refer to your letter dated 15" November 2011 Ref: INQ-0522-11 (copy enclosed).

| would ask that you provide the Inquiry with further information arising from your above
mentioned letter:- |

(1) Having identified the initials as those five persons, the Inquiry requires
clarification as to which signatures and which documents relate to each individual

(2) The Inquiry requests that you provide the position that the individuals held in |
November 1995 and the dates/times/locations of where they were on duty
between 26" — 28" November 1995. The Inquiry is aware that Doctor Meenakshi
Bhat was a Paediatric SHO who looked after Adam Strain in PICU from 27"
November 1995

(3) The Inquiry requires an explanation as to why the laboratory reports were
signed by clinicians and the significance of the signatures

| look forward to receiving the requested information by Thursday 24™ November 2011.

Yours Sincerely

é«‘-:w_ C?SQL‘\
Brian Cullen
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341
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